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 Mrs V Fain-Binda Dear Planning Department,

We are the leaseholders of the first floor flat at 16 Parsifal Road. We vehemently oppose the felling of the 

cherry tree in the front of our house.  The reasons given for its removal are nothing short of superficial and 

arbitrary and appear to have been arrived at in haste.

We have no signs of subsidence in our house yet our property is much closer to the tree so reason would 

dictate we would be strongly impacted by this tree.

The ground floor flat has been sold twice in the past five years and no structural report has even mentioned 

subsidence and the proximity of the tree to be a cause for concern.  It is well known that trees are often 

blamed in subsidence claims as a quick fix to remedy a situation that subsequently it is discovered was 

caused by something entirely different.

What is certain is that the removal of our tree will have a deleterious effect on the fabric of our building.

There is the maple tree on the sidewalk, the ornamental grasses inside the front garden of number 14 and the 

hedges surrounding the front of that property all of which absorb much moist and which are infinitely more 

likely to be the culprits for the subsidence than our tree.

The cherry tree is agreed cause of joy for those who live in the house as well as the neighbourhood.  London 

loses annually a formidable amount of green spaces in the hands of greedy developers so let us preserve this 

innocent tree that is doing no harm to anyone or anything.

Yours sincerely,

Viviana Fain-Binda

09/05/2018  16:37:402018/1894/T APP Brigid Hurley Are you really saying that this cherry tree is causing considerable damage to the neighbouring property.There 

needs to be a independent inspection by a tree expert.
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